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NOTICE THAT HEARINGS WILL BE 

VIRTUAL 
 

 
ISSUED: January 14, 2022 

 
The Public Service Commission (PSC) gives notice the in-person hearings in this docket 

scheduled for February 9, 2022 will now be virtual hearings conducted via Webex. 

The hearing on the merits scheduled for Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. 

will be conducted via Webex at the following link: https://utah-psc.webex.com/utah-

psc/j.php?MTID=m58356e3cfc559b1736a919d9c42da268 

All parties must have their witnesses in attendance and prepared to testify. The PSC 

requests that attorneys and witnesses make themselves available by both video and audio during 

the portions of the hearing in which they will be actively participating. Participants are free to 

deactivate video, and should always mute audio, when not actively participating. Participants 

also may find it useful to have headphones or earbuds available in the event of feedback. In the 

event of unresolvable technological problems related to the hearing’s video conferencing, 

participants should use the following audio-only participation information: 415-655-0001 Access 

code: .25999633216  

 The public witness hearing scheduled for Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. 

will be conducted via Webex at the following link: https://utah-psc.webex.com/utah-

psc/j.php?MTID=m580d427ee78a2d9fe22d00bbb846e9eb 

 Participants are free to deactivate video, and should always mute audio, when not 

actively participating. Participants also may find it useful to have headphones or earbuds 
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available in the event of feedback. In the event of unresolvable technological problems related to 

the hearing’s video conferencing, participants should use the following audio-only participation 

information: 415-655-0001 Access code: .25971874717  

 In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special 

accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during either hearing 

should notify the PSC at 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 84111, (801) 530-6716, at 

least three working days prior to the hearing. 

 DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, January 14, 2022. 

 
/s/ Yvonne R. Hogle 
Presiding Officer 
 

Attest: 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#321930 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I CERTIFY that on January 14, 2022, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was 
delivered upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Email: 
 
(wilson@cbgkr.com) 
(zzgravar@aol.com) 
Bridgerland Water Company 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov) 
Justin Jetter (jjetter@agutah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
Madison Galt (mgalt@utah.gov) 
Division of Public Utilities 

_____________________________ 
Administrative Assistant 
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